
Thank you for your request for information regarding seizures under the Proceeds of Crime Act for 

the years 2015, 2016 and 2017. 

 

I am afraid the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information that you 

have requested.    You may find that West Yorkshire Police hold the information that you have 

require. 

 

Please may I offer my apologies for the delay in providing you with this response. 

 

You may be interested to know that the Police and Crime Commissioner’s safer communities fund is 

financed by monies received by West Yorkshire Police under the Proceeds of Crime Act and I am 

attaching a link to further information about this fund:  

 

https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/safer-communities-fund/about-the-fund.aspx 

 


